
 
 
January 25, 2005 

  
On Monday January 24, 2005 the LMDC held an additional public information session 
regarding the draft Phase I Deconstruction Plan for 130 Liberty Street, which was released on 
December 13, 2004.  The meeting was held to provide background information about the 
project and to allow the public to continue to provide comments on the draft Phase I plan.  
The presentation that was given at this meeting can be seen on the LMDC website at: 
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/1_24_05_130_Liberty_Street_Deconstruction_Project_Pr
esent_final.ppt  
  
We will be posting a full transcript of the session in the upcoming days, as well as additional 
frequently asked questions (FAQ’s). 
  
As a reminder, in the 130 Liberty Street section of the website at 
www.renewnyc.com/130liberty you can also find the full draft Phase I Deconstruction Plan, 
answers to FAQ’s, and the on-line comment/question form.    We look forward to your 
continued input as the deconstruction process moves forward. 
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